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  7 July 2020 

 

RE: Arborist Review of the Section 4.55 Amendment Plans 

This letter has been prepared to confirm that Alexis Anderson of Bluegum Tree Care & 

Consultancy has reviewed the 4.55 Amendment Plans 981 Barrenjoey Road, Palm Beach and 

is satisfied that the changes will have negligible additional impact to that outlined in the 

Arboricultural Impact Assessment (January 2020). 

The additional proposed excavation is within the same footprint as the previously approved 
building footprint.   

The areas of building footings (outside of the existing building footprint) will affect less than 
10% of the TPZ area of Tree 3. No pruning of structural roots or major woody transport 
roots is expected. 

The retained trees are likely to tolerate the impact of the proposed works are remain viable. 

Please contact me if there are any questions or if further information is required. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alexis Anderson –Bluegum Tree Care & Consultancy 

• AQF Level 5- Diploma of Horticulture (Arboriculture)  

• ABN:  989 613 015 96 

• Phone:  0431 286 080 

• E-mail:  info@bluegumarborist.com.au 
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